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Dear parents and carers, 

 

There was a serious incident outside of school 
yesterday afternoon which some parents who 
collect are aware of. No Highshore pupils were 
involved. It happened just as we were seeing 
the pupils out at the end of the day. 
Paramedics and police attended the incident 
and Farmers Road was closed to traffic for 
some time. Thank you to everyone for your 
understanding. 

 

We hope that you all had a good day on the 
bank holiday and that families enjoyed Eid! On 
our INSET day on Tuesday colleagues 
completed safeguarding training and spent the 
afternoon working on pupil progress and 
planning our London day. 

There are no pupil of the week certificates this 
week due to it being a short week in school. 

 

We know that there was again disruption to 
school buses this week. We’re doing our best 
to support you and to make our 
representations to transport. Please let us 
know what else we can do to support you. 

 

14J’s residential to Marchants Hill, Surrey went 
very well. We hope you enjoy their photos 
included in the newsletter. Next week 14L and 
leavers are going to PFGL on the Isle of Wight. 
Thanks go to all colleagues who are 
accompanying our young people. 

 

An update about Kevin: he was due to have 
surgery last week but it was cancelled on the 
day. He now has a new date towards the end 
of May. He sends his best to everyone. 

 

 

Eileen 
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Residential Photos 
14J went on their Sixth form residential last 

week to Marchant’s Hill. They had a great 

time! 


